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Hello there!

My name is Nathanael. I am a part owner of Lindy Rich Services and a Colorado Notary.

I would like to talk about this rule and how we hope it passes. It would just help us if we could
do biometrics for our signings. Right now we do KBA only as the security and we do
biometrics as a secondary security measure. Biometrics is capable of being a primary and that
is what we need in Colorado.

Thank you,
Nathanael





